
Email from NAMA, 30 July 2015 

 

Dear Ms Frazer, 

Your correspondence of 29 July 2015 refers. 

As advised by the NAMA Chairman in his correspondence to the Finance and Personnel 

Committee (the “Committee”) of 9 July, NAMA must decline the Committee’s invitation to 

appear before it for the reasons outlined in that correspondence. However, as also indicated 

in that correspondence, NAMA is happy to assist the work of the Committee in so far as it 

can.    In this respect, should the Committee wish to put written questions to NAMA that 

were not raised at the Dáil Public Accounts Committee meeting of 9 July, NAMA will 

endeavour to provide written responses subject to NAMA having knowledge of the matters 

concerned and subject to any legal constraints which may apply.  

 

As already advised, in so far as there was alleged wrongdoing at the periphery of the Project 

Eagle transaction in Northern Ireland on the part of certain individuals who had no 

relationship with NAMA on this transaction, we are not in a position to comment as we have 

no knowledge of what may have taken place within a third party law firm and it is entirely 

and appropriately a matter for the Northern Ireland authorities to investigate. 

 

Regards, 

 

Martin  

 

 

 

Martin Whelan 

Head of Corporate Relations 

National Asset Management Agency 

Treasury Building, Grand Canal Street, Dublin 2, Ireland 

T +3531 529 3459 F +3531 665 0001 M +3530 87 926 9540 



martin.w.whelan@nama.ie www.nama.ie 

 

From: +Comm Finance & Personnel Public Email 

[mailto:committee.financepersonnel@niassembly.gov.uk]  

Sent: 29 July 2015 09:56 

To: Martin W Whelan 

Subject: Committee for Finance and Personnel 

 

Dear Mr Whelan, 

You will be aware from recent correspondence to Michael Noonan TD, Minister for Finance that the 

Committee for Finance and Personnel has requested that the NAMA Board should attend an oral 

briefing at the earliest opportunity.  

 
As undertaken in the correspondence, I am contacting you to make the necessary arrangements. 
 
I would therefore be grateful if you could provide availability of relevant representatives as soon as 
possible. When a mutually convenient date is established a formal invitation will follow. 
 
Best regards 

Clairita 

 

 
CLAIRITA FRAZER 

AG6 - Assistant Assembly Clerk 

Committee for Finance and Personnel 

work: 028 9052 1984  

email: clairita.frazer@niassembly.gov.uk 

Room 144 

Parliament Buildings 

Ballymiscaw 

Stormont 

Belfast 

BT4 3XX  
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************************************************************* 

This message, including any attachments, is intended for the addressee only. 

It may be confidential or legally privileged. If you have received this message in  

error, you should not disclose, copy or use any part of it - please delete it from  

your computer and contact ITSecurity@ntma.ie 

************************************************************* 
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